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PRAISES! 
 
Six years ago, I received a call from a new Wycliffe member asking how she should 
prepare herself to be an Education Consultant. At that point her main focus needed to be 
homeschooling her two special needs children through high school and preparing them 
to live independently. Last month, Chyrl called again, saying, “I’m ready now!” She’d 
completed everything I’d suggested, and beyond… getting a teaching credential, 
consultant training, a Masters in Special Education, and a year of overseas experience 
teaching special needs students at a school for missionary kids (MKs)! 
 
I am so blessed to now have another Education Consultant with whom to ‘team’! Chyrl 
brings a wealth of experience and knowledge that I don’t have for supporting and 
encouraging our missionary families and teachers. I’ve already asked her to handle a 
request for help from the MK school in Papua New Guinea, and she’s doing a great job 
consulting with them. 
 
God is also enabling us to implement better pre-field preparation for new Wycliffe 
families. We now have procedures in place that provide families with consultation about 
specific issues they need to consider when choosing a place of assignment. What are 
realistic expectations for what it will be like to raise and educate their children in different 
locations? What kinds of resources and support are available and what are not? How do 
they need to prepare for meeting their family’s needs, through God’s provision, in the 
place to which He calls them? 
 
WHAT ABOUT RETIREMENT?? 
 
God is answering our prayers to provide younger people 
to take over my responsibilities. Chyrl will serve from 
Dallas where her husband is assigned and where many 
of our members go for linguistics training. We still need 
someone who can be based in Orlando to connect with 
all the new members and with families who are returning 
for furloughs. So, please keep praying!  Another area of 
concern may be met by a teacher with whom I taught 
years ago in Guatemala. Beth has become a School 
Psychologist and has begun fulfilling her dream to travel 
overseas to do educational assessments for 
missionaries’ children!  One by one, and in His time, 
God is bringing those He’s designating to provide care 
and encouragement to the families involved in giving His 
Word to every tribe and tongue and nation. Thank you 
for so faithfully contributing to this goal! 
 

 

Enjoying getting to know my great 

niece, Makena, on her first birthday. 


